23 The Royal
Australian &
5 7. New Zealand
College of

“AEk
e Psychiatrists

26 July 2018

Dr Patrick Hodder

Committee Secretary

Parliamentary Joint Committee on Corporations and Financial Services
PO Box 6100

Parliament House

Canberra ACT 2600

By email to: corporations.joint@aph.gov.au

Dear Dr Hodder

Re: Options for greater involvement by private sector life insurers in worker
rehabilitation

The Royal Australian and New Zealand College of Psychiatrists (RANZCP) welcomes the
opportunity to provide input to the review of options for greater involvement by private sector
life insurers in worker rehabilitation by the Parliamentary Joint Committee on Corporations
and Financial Services.

Regarding the first question, we believe our earlier submission to the Joint Committee, dated
7 May 2018, addresses these concerns in general terms and do not have any additional
views to provide at this stage.

On the second question, the RANZCP believes it would be appropriate for the industry first to
action the recommendations of the Committee’s report.

If you have any questions regarding issues in this letter, please contact the Executive
Manager, Practice, Policy and Partnerships, Rosie Forster on or

Yours sincerely

Dr Kym Jenkins
President
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